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As a resident of Enfield (Winchmore Hill) I would formally like to oppose the planned
building of a crematorium replacing a significant element of the Firs Farm Wetlands.

This space is greatly valued by myself, my family and the local community and it be to the
detriment to our standard of living to have this space replaced.

Please register this rejection to the proposal.



